Calvary Christian

ACADEMY

June 5™, 2020 Covid-19 Update

Dear CCA Families,

We wanted to update our plan for the fall. Calvary Christian Academy has determined it is safe for our community of
families to come back to school. We are looking forward to the 2020/2021 school year with in-person instruction and with our
small class sizes we can ensure a clean and loving environment. We will continue to have recess and PE on a daily basis as we
believe physical exercise is an important aspect to the education process. We have looked through and considered many of the
CDC recommendations, as students washing hands, sanitizing desks and other public areas often. These are all normal

procedures for us and our teachers.

The safety and well-being of each student is important to CCA and we are committed to providing the academics and spiritual
aspects our families are accustomed to in a safe, loving, and encouraging environment. At this point we truly feel we can start
the 2020/2021 school year normally. We will continue to ask you to keep your student home if they are sick and continue to
sanitize classrooms, lunch room, and Gym on a daily basis to keep infection low. Please refer to Student Handbook for more

information on how CCA handles sick students who become ill during the school day.

Please continue to pray for each other and the school as we navigate these new circumstances together for God’s glory.

In His Service,

Calvary Christian Academy
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